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PRESS RELEASE  
 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 
 
 

 Carver County Attorney Mark Metz will announce his charging 
decision on Thursday, April 19, 2018, whether any person(s) will be 
charged following the investigation concerning the death of Prince Rogers 
Nelson.  
 
 The press conference will take place at the Emergency Operations 
Conference Room in the lower level of the Carver County Justice Center, 
located at 604 East Fourth Street, Chaska, Minnesota. The press conference 
will start promptly at 11:30 a.m. on April 19. Because of mandatory 
weapons screening at the Carver County Justice Center entry point, please 
allow enough time.  
 
 County Attorney Metz will articulate the legal status of these matters 
but County Attorney Metz will not take media questions following the 
announcement.  
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